
Frederick C. Dietrich
DIETRICH-Frederick C. A life-long resident of North Tonawanda, August 1, 2007 in DeGraff Memorial Hospital after a brief illness.
Beloved husband of Nancy (nee Klinger) Dietrich; father of Meredith Ellen and Melissa Ann Dietrich both at home; son-in-law of
Frederick and Marjorie Klinger; uncle of several nieces and nephews. Fred was a WWII Navy veteran and served on the U.S.S.
Mattaponi. He was a Vice President and Treasurer with Essenburg Insurance. He was a member of Renaissance Club, the
American Legion Post 264 and a long time member of the Kiwanis Club. Friends may call at the FRETTHOLD FUNERAL HOME,
INC., 1241 Oliver St. at Ward Rd. in North Tonawanda on Friday from 1-4 and 6-9 PM. Funeral services will be held at the funeral
home on Saturday at 10 AM, the Rev. Kathy Evans will officiate. Interment in Acacia Park Cemetery. In lieu of flowers, memorials
may be made to the First Presbyterian Church Youth Ministries. Guest register available at Frettholdfuneralhome.com

Published in the Buffalo News on August 2, 2007


